
 

 

 

 

Critical Notice 
 

 

 

Date: February 6, 2023 
 
To:  Eastern Shore Natural Gas Shippers 
 
Re:  Eastern Shore Pipeline Conditions – Termination of Operational Flow Order (OFO) 
 

The system-wide Operational Flow Order (OFO) currently in effect on the Eastern Shore 
system will be terminated at the beginning of GD6 February 2023.  Eastern Shore strongly 
encourages all parties to manage their system requirements to ensure a concurrent balance of 
receipts and deliveries. 

Please contact the Transportation Services team if you have any questions:   

ESNGScheduling@chpk.com 
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